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                   March 23-25 2018
18/03/2018
NEWSLETTER #5

Fellow entrants to The Classic Alpine Tour 2018.

With only 5 days to go before we gather on Friday evening at Thurlby Domain we thought a small reminder to you was in order so that you don't forget.

The weather has dropped a notch or two over the last week so do bring a warm jacket to throw in the car just in case. 

The media has been informed about our event so hopefully you will see a story or two over the coming week in your local press.
On the Sunday our lunch is being provided by the Hawea Flats Primary school as a charity event for them. This should be fun and the prize giving will take place here.

A donation to the school for putting on the lunch and letting us use their facilities is at $25/head. Glenys will be the bag lady so let her have the donation on Friday or Saturday please. There will be a few country fare raffles which look rather tastie as well.

If 98 octane is a must have, you had best fill up at the BP in Cromwell, as there is none available in Queenstown itself. 95 is available though.

Finally in the Kawarau Gorge between Cromwell and Arrowtown there has been a lot of resealing work. It should be getting close to being finished. I will be driving through there on Wednesday, so you could give me a call for an update if you wish. The alternative is over the Crown Range.

That's it!

See you Friday if not before.

Paul & Jeff.
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027 444 2730

